
 
Scoil Aireagail  

Building Programme 

Plan for Safety 
September 2023 – February 2024  

Parking: 

1. All staff and visitors to park on road-side half of basketball 

court. No cars to park to front area at any time 

2. Parents/Guardians asked to park at road 

 

Morning Break & Lunch Break:  

1. Inside half of basketball court available for ball play. However, 

tennis balls to replace sliotars, to avoid damage to parked cars  

2. Area to side of main building, along Engineering room, available 

for ball play 

3. Area to front of building available for ball play 

4. Canteen available for use of board games 

5. Two table tennis units available along corridor 

6. Gym only available for supervised events or activities  

7. 5th & 6th Year students allowed use of football pitch at 

Knocktopher church during lunch break only. No students are 

allowed to go to shops – as usual   

Safety Plan to be reviewed regularly. Thanks to all in our school community 

for your co-operation during the building works 

 


